



context, vision, objective then the strategies are used by the committee internally to complete the above

- Committee discussed merits of the paper

---

**MOTION: A Booth requested formal motion to adopt the discussion paper,**

- A Booth suggested inviting other departments and Go Beyond to come to workshop with something to present e.g. displays / booths
- C Jago pointed out Jan 21 is a high opportunity date because of the Premier's event but it's also a risk if there is not enough impact

<b>ACTION: Committee members to email workshop agenda ideas to D Smyth</b>
--

## **7. Student Green Activity Update**

### **7a: Grad U Pass**

- D Smyth reported that the program passed, next looking for faculty/staff U Pass

### **7b: Go Beyond Workshop**

- D Smyth said workshop offered training on action planning etc and there was an open space workshop where the agenda came from attendees, students left motivated, seems the student priorities align with the Next Steps document

### **7c: Green Committee Undergrad Representative**

- R van Adrichem suggested a NUGSS rep and Go Beyond rep on Green Committee
- A Booth and C Jago suggested also considering a PG PIRG rep
- Committee agreement on having three student representatives

## **8. Waste Audit Outstanding Balance**

- D Smyth said she received a donation of \$500 from BC Hydro for the project but almost \$500 still outstanding, so asking Green Committee to reimburse her
- Agreed

## **9. UNBC Collaborative Planning Workshop**

- Recorder's note: see discussion within Item 6
- R van Adrichem said that we already have a lot of student input, so suggested focusing on ordering priorities at the workshop
- A Booth suggested also asking for timeframes (e.g. next year, 3 years, 10 years) to help measure importance
- M Dale suggested asking what people are willing to contribute to make these priorities happen

## **10. Other Business**

- C Jago asked for committee input on rationale for an increase in the parking fee plus any other items to include (e.g. fee on disposable cups) – deadline is end of January 2009
- R van Adrichem suggested giving people an opportunity to vote at the workshop
- M Thompson said he has a paper regarding the psychology of perception that he will send to C Jago